
 

 

 
Roden, May 12th, 2021 

 
 
 

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN: 
 
 
We hereby revoke and retract, per immediate effect, our authorization letter, dated November 
9th 2020, stating our cooperation with MWI OILFIELD INSTRUMENTATION, with below offices: 
 
 
Corporate office 
P.O. Box 18177 
Ajman Free Zone 
United Arab Emirates  
Mr. MOHAMMAD  
+971 6746 4277 
mohammad@mwioi.com 
 
Europe Office  
UAB MWI Group 
Perkūnkiemio g. 13-91, 
LT-12114 Vilnius 
Lithuania 
Mr. MOHAMMAD  
+370 (699) 63 605 
mohammad@mwioi.com 
 
 
This company, MWI OILFIELD INSTRUMENTATION, is no longer an authorized representative 
of STIKO in any country, be it for the sale or for the service of any of our distributed products. 
 
We call on all end-users, having purchased a STIKO instrument through this company, and 
who are in need of an after-sales service that is not being met by this seller, to contact us. We 
will redirect them to appropriate channels. 
 
 

STIKO 

 
 
 
 
 
Alexander Kwakkenbos      Alex W. Mulder 
Sales Manager       Managing Director 


